
Email from Sir Gerald Howarth MP

14 January 2013

Dear Mr Dexter

Thanks.  I am not going to open the link as I cannot vouch for its security.  However, you
are correct that this is a national issue with massive consequences for our nation.  I shall
be speaking and voting against what I regard as an absurd proposal to redefine marriage.

Yours sincerely

Sir Gerald Howarth MP
Member of Parliament for Aldershot


